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June 4, 2013

ED Tariff Unit 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Withdrawal of Advice Letter 4112-E - Amended and Restated Power 
Purchase Agreement for the Procurement of Eligible Renewable Energy 
Resources Between Liberty V Biofuels Power, LLC and Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company.

Re:

Dear ED Tariff Unit:

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(“PG&E”) requests that the Energy Division hereby withdraw consideration of PG&E 
Advice Letter 4112-E, which was filed on September 20, 2012 and is currently pending 
approval at the Commission. The contract filed in Advice Letter 4112-E has been 
terminated as of May 28, 2013.

PG&E requests that you send a letter to PGETariffs@pge.com to acknowledge this 
withdrawal. Please contact Anu Vege at 415-973-7600 if you have any additional 
questions.

Sincerely,

Vice President - Regulatory Relations

Service List for R.l 1-05-005 
Service List for R.08-08-009 
Service List for R.06-02-012 
Paul Douglas - Energy Division 
Sean Simon - Energy Division
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